

AUGUST 2019 NEWSLETTER

Our Neighbourhood Plan team had a stand at the Gala on Saturday 13th July, where residents were able to ask questions and complete survey forms about the Parish. Thank you to everyone who took the time to talk with us and complete the short questionnaires. All this information is helping us to be better informed about what everyone would like to see for the future of the Parish.

Being a rural Parish one of the most important elements of the Neighbourhood Plan is the natural environment. Over the summer months we will be carrying out various surveys across the Parish to build a strong evidence base for the final Plan. If you have a keen interest in the natural environment and would like to help in this work then please contact us at info@northmundhamneighbourhoodplan.co.uk. The work will involve walking around the Parish to gather information on land use, wildlife, flora and fauna. You will be provided with maps and clear guidance on what to look out for and how to record the information.

By the end of July, you should be receiving our Parish survey questionnaire. Please take the time to complete the survey as this is a very important document to help us gather the views of Parishioners. The results will form a key part of developing the vision and policies for the future of the Parish that will be set out in the Neighbourhood Plan.

You can keep up to date with progress of the Plan development via our website at www.northmundhamneighbourhoodplan.co.uk . Through the website you can also subscribe to our e-newsletter and email any questions you may have to the Steering Group.

The Neighbourhood Plan is the only way we can influence the future development of our Parish over the coming years, so please help us to help all of you by actively getting involved and talking with friends and neighbours and completing the Parish Survey.